RECEIVED

By Office of the Commission Secretary at 5:42 pm, Jul 13, 2022

From: Eric Wang

To: Jessica Selinkoff

Cc: Chris Gober; Jennifer Waldman; Neven Stipanovic

Subject: RE: Extension of Time: AOR 2022-06 (Hispanic Leadership Trust)
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 5:23:27 PM

Jessica,

I’'m confirming that we are agreeing to extend the deadline to July 29. Thank you.

Eric Wang | Partner | The Gober Group
ew@gobergroup.com | 202.417.3528

If you need to schedule a call with me, you can compare our schedules and book it here

GC MP

From: Jessica Selinkoff <JSelinkoff@fec.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 5:07 PM

To: Eric Wang <ew@gobergroup.com>

Cc: Chris Gober <cg@gobergroup.com>; Jennifer Waldman <JWaldman@fec.gov>; Neven Stipanovic
<NStipanovic@fec.gov>

Subject: Extension of Time: AOR 2022-06 (Hispanic Leadership Trust)

Mr. Wang,

This is to confirm that you have agreed, on behalf of your client Hispanic Leadership Trust, to extend
the deadline for the Commission to respond to AOR 2022-06 (Hispanic Leadership Trust) until July
29, 2022. Please confirm by reply email.

Thank you,
Jessica

Jessica Selinkoff

Acting Assistant General Counsel — Compliance Advice
Federal Election Commission

(202) 694-1527
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